
FESTIVE MOOCS
HANDBOOK & FAQS
Welcome to the CFG Festive MOOCs!
Here’s everything you need to know
about these new, fully flexible,
independent-study MOOCs.

WHAT ARE FESTIVE MOOCS?

Intro to JavaScript and Career Development are two new-style MOOCs which will be
available over the festive period and throughout the CFG holiday break.

All materials for both MOOCs will be released at 6pm GMT on Thursday, 5th December. You
will have until Sunday, 5th January 11:59pm (GMT) to pass all 4 quizzes to be eligible for a
certificate. 

WHERE CAN I GO FOR SUPPORT? 

Everything you need to complete the MOOC will be shared with you via email. As this MOOC
is an independent study style, we recommend you to use all of the materials provided.
Conducting your own research is a really important skill to have within the tech industry; we
encourage you to practice this skill in areas you want to expand your knowledge further. If
you are having trouble accessing any of the materials, email: moocs@codefirstgirls.com 

Please note that the CFG office will be closed from Friday 20th December - Monday 6th
January. 

HOW DO I EARN A CERTIFICATE AND WHEN WILL I RECEIVE IT? 

In order to be eligible for a certificate, you will need to score 100% (4/4) on all 4 quizzes by
the deadline of Sunday, 5th January 11:59pm (GMT).

Certificates will be sent to all who are eligible within 2 weeks of the deadline passing i.e.
between 6th - 20th January 2025. Please keep an eye on your junk/spam folder, as they can
sometimes land there first. 

If you were eligible and have not received your certificate after this time, please reach out
to us at moocs@codefirstgirls.com 
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IS THERE A SLACK CHANNEL? 

If you’ve taken our MOOCs previously, you may be familiar with having a Slack channel. This
new style of MOOC is designed to be self-paced and there will be no Slack support available
for these MOOCs. We encourage you to refer back to your emails which will contain all of the
materials you need to complete the MOOC. 

WHERE CAN I FIND THE MATERIALS?

The YouTube links, quiz links, and any additional resources will be sent to you via email on or
after 5th December, 6pm depending on when you signed up for the MOOC.  

THE INSTRUCTOR MENTIONED SOME MATERIALS WHICH WOULD
BE SHARED IN SLACK, WHERE CAN I FIND THESE? 

The recordings for the Festive MOOCs have been taken from previous runs. Any CFG
materials shared in the session will be sent to you via email. We’re unable to share any
additional reference materials which the instructor has referred to.

Conducting your own research is a really important skill to have within the tech industry; we
encourage you to practice this skill in areas you want to expand your knowledge further. 


